
VILLAGE OF HARRISTOWN 
12-28-92 

The Board of Trustees held their monthly meeting at the Village Hall, 
Monday, December 28, 1992. The Pledge of Allegiance was given and the 
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and Clerk, Lisa Davis were in attendance. 

Last months minutes were presented. Motion by Walker, second by Eaton 
to approve November minutes as written. Approved 6-0. 

The Nave property was reported to be in the same condition with the 
exception that the car has been removed. The Scott property was also 
reported to be in the same condition. Attorney Johnson reported that 
both Scott and Nave have been served summons and has a first 
appearance date of January 25, 1993. 

Mr. Dunakey was written a letter and responded that he was working to 
many hours but had a roll-off coming to remove the mess. It was 
reported that since the roll-off was brought in there still hasn't 
been much clean-up done. Attorney Johnson is to send a letter to Grif 
Dunakey. 

December bills were presented for payment: 
General fund: $8431.87-Motion by Walker, second by Eaton. Approved 

6-0.  
Water O&M: $3862.37-Motion by Cochran, second by Eaton. Approved 

6-0. 
Sewer O&M: $961.08-Motion by Walker, second by Cochran. Approved 

6-0. 

Motion by Walker, second by Eaton to approve Treasurer's- report. 
Approved 6-0. 

Peg's report was presented. comments included a.) Taking piping out 
of water plant on 12-15-92. b.) Backhoe hydraulics getting worse. 
Calling for estimates. 

Motion by Walker second by Cochran to approve the Village paying 
$25.00 to continue the Sam's Club memberships. Approved 6-0. Members 
include: Linda Tucker, Harold Cochran, Walt Walker, Al Eaton and Amos 
Durbin. James Johnson was added as a new member. 

correspondence from Midwest Cablevision concerning new programs and 
rate increases was read. Durbin to contact them to find out 
specifics. 

James Johnson reported that he spoke with Joe McLaughlin regarding the 
loose animals. Mr. McLaughlin will read over past correspondence and 
then will be in touch to discuss with the Village Board. 

Motion by Walker, second by Eaton to adjourn. Adjourned at 7:40 p.m. 

Lisa Davis, Clerk 


